Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Sock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or
in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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PROFIT WARNING
FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2011

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 13.€@8dfisting Rules.

The Board wishes to inform the shareholders ofGbenpany and potential investors that the
Group is expected to record a loss for the yeae@rdgl December 2011 as compared to |the
profit recorded in the year of 2010. This profitrmiag announcement is only based on the
preliminary review of the management accounts efGnoup.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution
when dealing in the shares of the Company.

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 13.0thefRules Governing the Listing of
Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong ledhithe “Listing Rules”).

Based on the preliminary review of the managemecbants of South China Financial Holdings
Limited (the “Company”) and its subsidiaries (cotigely the “Group”), the board of directors of
the Company (the “Board”) wishes to inform the sfiders of the Company and potential
investors that the Group is expected to recordsa for the year ended 31 December 2011 as
compared to the profit recorded in the year of 20m8inly due to the fair value/trading loss on
financial assets resulting from the downturn ofrierket.

This profit warning announcement is only based len greliminary review of the management
accounts of the Group. The audited consolidated@amesults of the Group for the year ended 31
December 2011 are expected to be announced bythefélarch 2012.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when
dealing in the shares of the Company.

By order of the Board
South China Financial Holdings Limited
Cheung Choi Ngor
Director
Hong Kong, 3 February 2012
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